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19/06/2024  23:39:062024/2174/T JUST Dr Olga Sobolev The application indicates that the trees will be ‘reduced back no further than previous points of reduction.’ This 

is quite vague regarding the intended work and poses a risk to trees currently under a protection order. 

I am pointing this out because the last application approved in that area, 2023/2011/T, resulted in another lime 

tree being drastically reduced to what is now essentially a stump.

The lime trees are a valuable amenity. They are essential for the environment, providing much-needed clean 

air and offering an attractive view for residents and nearby flat owners. 

I therefore have serious concerns about this proposal and would object to the works before the degree of the 

reduction is specified (e.g. % of the current size).
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